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 October 2019
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

This letter is to inform you of some important dates that are coming up. Firstly, as part of our induction process to Glen Eden Intermediate School, your child will have the opportunity to visit our school for an orientation morning. Please arrange for your child to be at GEIS in the school auditorium by 9.30am and collect them at 11.30 am. Your child will need to bring morning tea. 
Orientation Visits

	Monday
4th November
	Tuesday 
5th November
	Wednesday 
6th November
	Thursday 
7th November           



	Kaurilands

Arahoe

Fruitvale

	Konini

Glen Eden
Prospect


	Titirangi 

Summerland 

Oratia

Western Heights
Henderson Valley 
Other Schools


	Woodlands Park
Laingholm 


I have included a tear-off slip for you to return to your PRIMARY SCHOOL informing them of the visit for your child.
If you have any concerns or questions:
· Please email Jacob Prisk (Deputy Principal) jacobp@geis.school.nz
We look forward to meeting with you.

Yours sincerely,

Jacob Prisk




DEPUTY PRINCIPAL



(-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR PRIMARY SCHOOL

NAME:_______________________________________

RM:____________

(
My child will be attending GEIS on______________for an Orientation Visit.

Signed:____________________________________
